
St Vincent de Paul School Advisory Committee Minutes 

May 13, 2014 

I. Opening Prayer:   Ken Koss 
II. Committee Members Present:  Kathleen O’Hara,   Jackie McNamara, 

Nick Tietz, Ken Koss, Greg Schlaefer, Molly Nord, Terry Derksen, 
Secretary 

Guests:   Becky Weber, Hope Koss 

III. Approval of Minutes:   Ken Koss motioned to approve, and Jackie 
McNamara seconded the motion.    

IV. Old Business :  Lonie Adams will be our new book keeper.  Her office 
will be in the parish office, and duties will include working with Smart 
Tuition and Cornerstone 

V. New Business: 
 

A. Finance:    Greg Schlaefer reported no news.  He mentioned that 
he has been made aware of a few rumblings regarding Smart 
Tuition, but nothing substantial.  Teacher salaries being more in 
line with public schools will be first on the agenda for the 
committee next year.   
Kathleen O’Hara mentioned that the Auction committee is 
struggling and needs help both on the day of the Auction and on 
Sunday for clean-up.  She urged committee members to attend 
and/or offer to help.  A plea for help and attendance will be on 
Facebook as well. 

B. Athletics:  Steve Roberts was absent, however per message that 
the spring sports seasons went well for all teams, with no 
complaints. 

C. Advancement:  Molly Nord and Jackie McNamara stated that they 
will have an announcement for the Father/Daughter Dance in the 
fall. 



D. Technology: Nick Tietz asked if there was a place on the website 
available for parents to sign up for volunteer opportunities.   Nick 
had suggestions that he would like to share regarding this. 

Updating the school website is currently in progress. 

 
E. Other:   Kathleen shared that help was needed on June 7th to pick 

up donations for the Bargains and Beyond Rummage sale from 
7:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
 

VI. Next meeting:  Tuesday, August 12th, 2014 
 

VII. Closing Prayer:  Ken Koss 
 


